
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – April 28, 2008 

 

Present:      Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

        Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:       None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Administrative Assistant discussed with the Selectmen the timeline of applying to 

the Municipal Bond Bank.  Since there is no word from the Attorney Generals Office in 

regard to the purchase and sale between the Town and the SHIA it appears the Town will 

wait and apply for the December issue of bonds. 

 

The Selectmen signed an Intent to Cut Wood or Timber for The Sugar Hill Conservation 

Commission on Map 209, Lot 6. 

 

The Selectmen opened the sealed bid for the property located off Route 117.  Map  212, 

Lot 6.  MR. REID made a motion to reject the bid as submitted, seconded by MR. 

BIELEFIELD.  The motion was unanimous.  The Selectmen may re-bid the property 

within the next 60 days. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of April 21, 2008 seconded by MR. 

BIELEFIELD.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. BIELEFIELD, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, May 5, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


